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DATES TO REMEMBER:  (See Calendar Attached)

UPCOMING EVENTS IN JUNE:

June 3 -
PSSC Dinner Meeting 6:00 P. M. – Pizza Delight

June 9 -
Trip to Kings Landing by Kindergarten 
June
9 -
Visit To Napan Wetlands – 4HB, 4R, 4S
June 10- 
Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast– 7:30 A. M.
June 15-
Fish Friends Salmon Release By Student Council &



4 Sheppard

June 16, 17, 18 
-Grade 5 Trip To Mount Carleton
June  17 -  Trip to Metepenagiag Heritage Park - 3 McKay, 3 LeGresley
June 18 -
Trip To Magnetic Hill Zoo – 1 Hare, 1 Russell
June
18 -
Trip To Shippagan – 2 Matchett, 2 Dedam
June
18-
Trip to Acadien Village - 4 Hubbard Brown, 3/4 Rousselle, 



4 Sheppard
June 22-
District 16 Track & Field 

June 22-
K, 1, 2 Field Day
June 23- 
Last Day to Purchase From Cafeteria
June 24-
Grade 5 Commencement Ceremony

June 25-
Last Day of School For Students – Dismissal 11:30 A. M.
*  For additional events, please refer to our June calendar.

VOLUNTEER BREAKFAST:                  [image: image3.emf]


Croft teachers and students would like to honor our many volunteers who helped over the year.  To recognize these individuals, we will be having a breakfast on Thursday, June 10th from 7:30 – 8:30 a. m. in the cafeteria. 

Volunteers are invited to come to school along with their child/children and have a nutritious breakfast.  
GRADE 5 YEAR END COMMENCEMENT:
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The Grade 5 commencement celebration will be held on Thursday, June 24th in the Croft cafeteria.  More information will go home to Grade 5 parents at a later date when details are finalized.
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LAST DAY OF SCHOOL INFORMATION:
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Friday, June 25th is the last day of classes for students for the school year. 
Please be advised that on Friday, June 25th, students will be dismissed at approximately 11:30 a. m.  This is a district-wide dismissal, therefore, arrival time at home for students may take longer than usual.  Procedures for a “storm bus run” will be used on Friday.  This means that all students will go home on the same bus that picks them up in the morning.

If parents plan to pick up their child (ren) on Friday, please notify your child (ren)’s teacher in writing before Friday morning.
REPORT CARDS: [image: image6.emf]


Report cards will be issued to all students on Friday, June 25th.  Students not in school that day will receive their report card by mail.

CAFETERIA NEWS:
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Please note for the month of June, in order to use up stock there will be menu changes.  You will be informed via Talk Mail of changes to our menu.

The cafeteria will not be open for business on Thursday, June 24th  and Friday, June 25th.  Students are reminded to please bring a bag lunch on Thursday, June 24th.  
SUPPLY LISTS 2010-2011:
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Supply lists will be sent home with the report cards at the end of the year.  These same lists will be provided to Jean Coutu, Pharmasave, Zellers, Walmart, Staples and Shoppers Drug Mart at the beginning of the summer holidays.
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LOST AND FOUND TABLE:
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We have set up a table in the front lobby with all lost and found items from the past few months.  Parents are asked to please check for items that may belong to your child(ren).  Items still here at the end of the school year will be donated to local charity.

HOME AND SCHOOL NEWS:

Reminder also of tickets on Welcome To Summer Basket Draw to be held on Thursday, June 18th at noon.  Get your tickets early on this draw…….. 
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CAMP SHELDRAKE: 

In May & June and weekends throughout the summer, Camp Sheldrake offers full-day adventure programs and adults.  Groups as small as 10 or as large as 100 can participate in a range of activities led by Camp Sheldrake’s staff.  Activities include:  canoeing, climbing & rappelling tower, nature interpretation and wilderness survival.  Meals and equipment are provided (or bring a bagged lunch).  For more information or to make a booking, phone 622-8907 or e-mail:  campshel@nbnet.nb.ca
CARREFOUR BEAUSOLEIL SUMMER CAMP

French Summer Camp - Summer camp will be held June 28 to August 13 at Carrefour Beausoleil at a cost of $50/week per child.  Daycare services are also available at a cost of $10 per day.  Please contact 627-4125 for further information.

BIG BROTHERS / BIG SISTERS SUMMER DAY CAMPS:
Registration for summer camps now taking place – Monday – Thursday

9:00 a. m. – 3:00 p. m.  There are seventeen camps; some including Sport & Splash, Kerplat & Kaboom.  Van service is available to children within boundaries.  Please call 778-2444 for more information.
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FOOD SAFETY TIPS:
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The outside skin of the cantaloupe is rough and netted and can trap contaminants.  If the outer surface is contaminated, the inside of the cantaloupe can be contaminated when it’s cup up.  It is important to wash the cantaloupe before cutting it up.  Use a clean produce brush to scrub the whole cantaloupe with hot water.  
Eat the cantaloupe right away or put it in the refrigerator.  Do not leave cut cantaloupe at room temperature for longer than two hours.
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